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From: Alex Berkovich <assetrecovery@floridadevelop.com>
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2012 9:08 PM

To: , CorpAddressChange

Subject: mistake on name

To whom it may concern,

Document # L12000151202

We have noticed that a mistake {typo) was made during registration of on e of our LLC’s

One of the MGRM name was spelled incorrectly. (MBE the correct acronym is MEB, Group, LLC)
Please e-mail us the appropriate form to make the necessary corrections.

With Warmest Regards,

Alex

SO0242749102



